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MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor Hunsaker & City Council Members  

From:  Norm Beagley, MPA, P.E., Assistant City Manager, City Engineering 

Date:  April 30, 2021 

Re: MAG Interlocal Agreement for Santaquin Main Street Improvements Phase 4  

In 2018, Santaquin City was approved for $4.4 million in funding from the Mountainland 

Association of Governments (MAG).  These funds were approved to be used for phase 4 of our 

Main Street widening improvements project (300 East to 100 West).  The City’s portion of the 

work is a 6.77% project match.  Santaquin’s matching costs will be approximately $297,880.  

This amount ($297,880) is currently budgeted in our 2022 tentative budget.   

While the MAG funds will not be available until early in the 2022 calendar year, we plan to use 

our matching funds to start the design work this calendar year (2021).  This approach will allow 

for construction bidding this winter, followed by project construction in the spring of 2022.  The 

interlocal agreement allows for the MAG funding to be finalized for 2022 and for the design 

work to move forward at this time using our matching funds. 

For your review, I have attached the MAG interlocal agreement. 

I am happy to answer any questions that you may have regarding this item.   
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